
Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

December 4, 2012 

 
Attendees: Bobby Doyon, Tina Peladeau, Laura Cordani, Diane Miller, Tony Cordani, 

Bill Karsok, and Marybeth Karsok  

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm in the DHS conference room. 

 

 Meeting Minutes 

o Tina made a motion, seconded by Laura and unanimously approved to                      

accept the minutes from the October 30, 2012 meeting.  

 

 Treasurer’s Report 

o Tina reviewed this month’s statement and the balance in the account is 

$21,312.04. Tony C. made a motion, seconded by Bill K. and 

unanimously approved to accept the treasurers report 

 

 Basketball  

o The first basketball home games are December 7
th

. The concession stand 

is stocked and ready. Students have signed up to cover concession for 

most of the scheduled games.  

o The Shoot-a-Thon will be held on Saturday, January 5
th

 beginning at 

9:00am. Laura, Tina, Diane, and Marybeth will be there. 

o The varsity girls basketball team will seek approval from the school 

committee to go to Oneonta, NY to participate in a pre-season event. The 

team has raised the money required for busing, hotel and competition. 

Coach Mac asked if the Athletic Boosters would allocate $200.00 to pay 

for a team dinner if the trip is approved by school committee at the 

12/5/2012 meeting. Marybeth made a motion, seconded by Diane and 

unanimously approved to pay $200 to the girls basketball team for a team 

dinner if their trip is approved. 

 

 Football 

o Bobby reported on the status of the football co-op with Sutton for the 

2013-14 school year. Sutton has been granted approval to start their own 

football team and has invited DHS to join them. Next year there would be 

a freshman team and a varsity team. Startup costs for the program would 

be $53,000.00. Douglas’s share of that would be $6,000.00. A meeting 

was held at DHS to discuss the program with interested students, 

approximately 34 students were in attendance.  Sutton has a very active 

parent group that has fundraised much of that money already and they 

have invited parents of interested DHS students to attend their next 

meeting. Bobby has discussed fundraising with administrators and we also 

discussed several additional options including allocation the money we 

receive from Blissful Meadows Company Open which has been between 

$1,000 and $5,000 each year. A motion was made by Laura, seconded by 



Marybeth and unanimously approved to fund the remaining balance in 

order to make football a reality for our students. 

 

Next Meeting: March 12, 2013 @ 6:30pm-HS Conference Room 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:17 pm 

Respectfully submitted: Marybeth Karsok     12/05/2012 


